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Written Questions on Notice provided by Richard Riordan MP 

BP3, PG. 267 

1. What is the state government funding contribution for Neighbourhood Watch in 2019/20?  How does this
compare with 2018/19?

The Victorian Government has committed $1.3million over four years to Neighbourhood Watch as part of the
$25 million crime prevention package allocated in the 2018/19 State Budget. This amount only reflects the
contribution from the Department of Justice and Community Safety.

Total annual Government contributions can be found in the Neighbourhood Watch annual Financial Report on
the Australian Charities and Non-for profits commission website.

2. What is the government funding contribution for Crime Stoppers in 2019/20? How does this compare with
2018/19?

The Victorian Government has committed $2.8 million over four years to Crime Stoppers Victoria as part of
the $25 million crime prevention package allocated in the 2018/19 State Budget. This amount only reflects the
contribution from the Department of Justice and Community Safety.

Total annual Government contributions can be found in the Crime Stoppers annual Financial Report on the
Australian Charities and Non-for profits commission website.

3. How many departmental staff are in the Crime Prevention Unit?

a. What is the VPS and executive breakup of staff for this unit?
b. Will this unit be subject to the Departmental Base Review?
c. Has or will this unit be subject to any public service redundancies?

Full-time equivalent (FTE) breakdown of Community Crime Prevention Unit departmental staff: 

Executive 1 FTE 

VPS 19.2 FTE 

Total 20.2 FTE 

The Department of Justice and Community Safety Base Review is a matter for the Department of Premier 
and Cabinet. 
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